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PARENT DOCKER 
February 18-22, 2019 

Monday, Feb. 18 Happy Family Day!  

Tuesday, Feb. 19 Grade 11 course selection assembly, Block B 
Grade 12 assembly *mandatory for all grads, 9:00 a.m. 
Mesmer Show, 7:00 p.m. 

Theatre 
Theatre 
Theatre 

Wednesday, Feb. 20   

Thursday, Feb. 21 Grade 10 Party Program, Blocks A-C  

Friday, Feb. 22 Drop-in Hockey  
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Feb. 23 - Choir Collaboration (Belmont Secondary) 
Feb. 24-26 - Grad Ski Trip 
Feb. 26 - Grade 9-11 Math Contest, morning 
Feb. 27 - Pink Shirt Day 
Feb. 27 – Music Mosaic and Silent Auction 
Feb. 28 - Grade 10 Days (PARTY Program/Careers), blocks A-C 
Mar. 4-7 - ESQ Choir @ Vic. Sings 
Mar. 7 - Parent Teacher Interviews - modified bell schedule 
Mar. 7-9 - ESQ. Music Tour 
Mar. 12 - PAC Meeting, 6:45 p.m. 
Mar. 13 - CORE Day 
Mar. 18-29 - Spring Break 
Apr. 1 - School Reopens 
 

 GRADE 11 & 12 ASSEMBLIES 
Please ask your students to check in with their teachers to have their attendance taken prior to making their 
way down to the theatre for their grade wide assembly.   
 

 AMAZING MESMER – RESCHEDULED TO FEB. 19TH  
Mesmer is coming to ESQ High!  Join us for some outstanding and hilarious family entertainment on 
Tuesday, February 19th in the Esquimalt Theatre.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Show is 7-9 p.m.  Ticket prices: $8 
students/$10 adults.  For additional information or to purchase tickets please contact Jon Schneider at 
jcschneider@sd61.bc.ca.   
 

 FREE DROP-IN ICE HOCKEY FOR ESQUIMALT STUDENTS 
Come join in the fun at Esquimalt Recreation Centre this coming Friday, February 22nd.  This event is offered 
to Esquimalt Students from 2:00-3:20 p.m. and it’s free!  Please check with Ross via email at 
ross.smith@vicpd.ca for more information. 
  

 COURSE SELECTION 
All grade 9-11 students will be getting their 2019-2020 Course Selection forms between February 19 -25.  
During this time, counselors will do classroom visits to discuss requirements and options with students.  
Please take time to go on our school website https://esquimaltcourses.sd61.bc.ca/ and review the course 
descriptions with your student this week end to help their selection next week.  Completed forms are due 
Friday, March 1.   
  

 ATTENDANCE 
Regular attendance is absolutely necessary for success at Esquimalt High School.  Please call 250-382-9223 
and leave a message on the 24 hour voice mail, or send an email to esquimalt@sd61.bc.ca if your student 
will be absent from school. 
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For more information please visit our school website at https://esquimalt.sd61.bc.ca 

 

 PARTY PROGRAM UPDATE 
Due to this weeks cancelled school days, we are extending the deadline for permission forms to the PARTY 
program until Thursday, February 21st.   Please note the following important details:   

· All students MUST bring in a signed permission form indicating they will / will not be attending 
the Party Program. - students who have already brought in their forms will be going to VGH on Feb 21st; 
those who bring them in next week will likely go on Feb 28th.   

· A detailed list of PARTY Program attendees for Feb 21 will be emailed to parents next Wednesday, 
and student names for the Feb 28 Program will be emailed out a few days later.    

· A reminder that both Feb 21 and Feb 28 are Career Life Education Curriculum days for Grade 10 
students during blocks A, B and C.  Students will attend regular classes in block D on both these days.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email us. 
khenderson@sd61.bc.ca              acoutts@sd61.bc.ca            tclarke@sd61.bc.ca     
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